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TASMANIAN SQUASH RACQUETS ASSOCIATION INC MEETING NOTES
Date 
April 2,  2017 via  Phone link
Time 7.00pm. 

1. Present 

Leon Barnett, Michael Brown, Julie Smith-Kingston, Anne Collins, Kent Harbutt, 

2. Apologies 
 Leigh Mitchell, Diane Kinghorn 
3. Confirmation of Minutes 
The minutes were accepted

Moved  : Kent 
Seconder: Anne, Carried
4. Business Arising
Nil
5. Declaration of Interests 

None declared by each committee member 

6. Reports 
Leon referred to the 2 reports provided by the Performance Pathways Comittee
Anne asked about this committee  and how they relate to the State body. Leon
explained that they run a separate budget and report regularly, follow guidelines established by the State body.

Leon made comment about the recent Pathways training camp, where  several   guest coaches were introduced. He is unsure that they hold the necessary affiliation to be  ‘working with children’. Leon will speak with Mark Hudson about this.

Our juniors are getting well prepared for the  Victorian State titles in June.
7. Correspondence
In regards to membership flyer, Leon and Anne liaised with Squash Australia.

They have followed up with Marsh Insurance to verify the players cover. Michael agreed, yes make sure that ‘work cover’ is part of the current policy. There has been some confusion in the past. Julie stated that it used to appear on the website but is unsure if this is still available. There should be a claim form on the website also.

Anne will have flyer reviewed by Squash Australia before we publish and then distribute this document.

Michael commented that Clubs may have access to Public Liability cover through Marsh.

Kent advised that Squash Tas received an invitation to attend meeting of the Commonwealth Games 9th March at Domain Athletics Centre. There have been a number of young Tasmanians identified to represent Australia, no Squash players were noted.
We had a request from Wynyard Club, asked about affiliation payments and where monies could be paid.     
8. Treasurer’s Report 
Michael  circulated his report by email .It was moved that this report by accepted.,
Moved : Julie

Seconded : Kent, Carried

Leon questioned the amount outstanding by the Smithton.
The motion was moved to written off this amount

Moved: Leon

Seconded: Michael. Carried

Leon discussed The State Grant of $5000. He explained how the funds should be dispersed. The model has been based on 8 schools to be visited 4 in the North and 4 in the South. This provides for $625 per presentation.

Leon recommended that the committee give some thought to our Strategic Plan.

Michael suggested that we should focus on KPI’s

$5000 for delivery of participation

$3000 Coaching development      how will this be utilized?.

Coaches mentioned were Bob Uren, Mark Edwards and  Terry.
Simon Lane (school teacher) was also mentioned . Simon  could be a prospect.
9. Items of General Business
Kent raised the question ‘when should affiliation fees be settled’. Kingborough  wish to settle preferably by the end of April. 
Michael spoke about the Commonwealth Bank account  and the problem with online payments, charging fees on direct deposits etc. Currently charging $15 interest, $25 in costs. Michael recommended we move account to B&E. 
He has investigated the B&E Building society , no fees etc makes it very appealing. The committee all agreed with his proposal.  

 Leon asked Kent about the potential of staging a Raquetball  exhibition at the Kingborough Complex. 
Several committee have been approached to join working groups for Squash Australia.

Leon  - working group for Performance Pathway

Anne - working group f Membership  
Michael  to follow up with Hayden Griffiths    

.

10. Close and Set date for next meeting

Close: 9.00pm            

Next meeting 7th May 2017@  7.00pm. via phone link.
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